
News from the Panthers 

 OUR PIE THROWING DAY HAS MOVED…     

We apologize for having to change the date but a 
teacher workshop has been scheduled for April 29. We 
would like to make sure that the students have the 
chance to throw a pie at their teacher.  So, the pie 
throwing day will be on FRIDAY, MAY 6 in the afternoon. 
Please pray for good weather. All are welcome! 

ATTENTION, ATTENTION, ALL BUDDING MUSCIANS 

We are pleased to announce that Dawna Carrier from the Timmins Symphony 
Orchestra will be providing piano lessons during the school day here at Sacred 
Heart School.  Should you want to register your child for piano lessons, please 
call Dawna Carrier at the Timmins Symphony Orchestra 705-267-1006.  This is a 
great opportunity for your child to take piano lessons without having to worry 
about how you will transport them to and from the lessons! 

 

SPAGHETTI NIGHT DINNER 

Don’t forget our Spaghetti Night Dinner on May 3rd at the Dante Club.  It is not 
too late to order tickets.  If you need an order form, please contact the school.  

 


